
Home and School Minutes May 15th , 2018 
 
Please always use “REPLY ALL” for all Home and School Communications, so members are aware of 
volunteer vacancies. 
   
Hot Lunch – 
         May 25th   Spaghetti and Salad: CANCELLED due to time constraints and track and field 
            June 1st Menu is TBA, either “Cold Lunch” Wraps and Fruits (mixed berries) or Spaghetti 
and Salad: Kari (?) 
   
Breakfast – Tuesday – Rachel, Gillian 
  Wednesday – Laurel, Tara 
  Thursday – Jessica,  
  Friday – Melissa, Kari 
 
June grocery pick up – Laurel 
 
Fluoride – Kim and Nicole 
 
Kitchen Clean Up – Needs to be done the final week of June. Any volunteers wish to come help out? 
 
Committee Positions to Fill – Would someone be interested in learning the ropes to take over as 
president? Gillian and Katie will stay on as treasurer and secretary respectively.  
 
Supporting New Volunteers—How do we support new home and school members to make 
volunteering fun and not intimidating? Maybe have a parent cooking party night early on in the school 
year to tour the kitchen. Also parents can take a look at the recipe binder that has been prepped this 
year. 
 
Playground Stencils—Volunteers will be helping with the application (Looks amazing, everyone!). 
 
 
Family Fun Night –May 24th 6pm – 8pm. Candy Land theme. We’ll have a variety of stations and 
students who complete the stations get a prize. Set up will begin at 4:30pm for anyone interested in 
volunteering. 
                               -- Decorations: Tracy  
  -- Gingerbread Man Station: Laurel 
  -- Guessing Jar Station: Sabrina 
                               -- Photo Booth: Jess  
  -- Candy Necklaces: Melissa 
  -- Snacks: Gillian 
  -- Pin the cherry on the Sundae/Bean Bag toss: Tracy 
  -- Candy Theme Obstacle Course:  Need a Volunteer 
  -- Candyland Game Room: Does anyone have the Candy Land game that we could 
borrow, ideally we would have 4-5 games set up to play 
 
Yearbook-- Katie and Dan are collecting photos. Please send along any print quality pictures you’d like to 
share with the school. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation – Nicole and Katie will be there to represent Home and School, and all parents 
are welcome to volunteer to join us. 
 

This was our last Home and School Meeting of the year! 😊 



 


